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Heller Applauds House Action on FCC Process Reform 

Urges Senate Commerce Committee to take up bill pending in the Senate 

(Washington, D.C.) – Today, the House of Representatives passed H.R. 3675, the Federal Communications Commission Process Reform Act, championed by Representative Greg Walden (R-OR). Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) has introduced similar legislation, which is currently awaiting action by the Senate Committee on Commerce, Science and Transportation. 
“I am pleased that the House has chosen to move this bill forward with significant bipartisan support.  As of now, the Administration and the House of Representatives have weighed in on the issue of process reform.  It’s now time for the Senate to act. I urge my colleagues on the Committee to build on the growing momentum for this bill, and act quickly to consider it in Committee,” said Senator Dean Heller. 

Senator Heller is a member of the Senate Committee on Commerce, Science and Transportation. On February 4, 2014, Heller introduced the Federal Communications Commission Process Reform Act of 2014. You can read more about that bill here:  http://www.heller.senate.gov/public/index.cfm/pressreleases?ID=738c57ea-dd18-4bea-92bb-d5c0454a2dea 

###

